
Hello to all of our current and future pool members!  
 
We hope this email finds you healthy and starting to think about warmer days this 
summer!  We recently had a board meeting on January 31st and wanted to share some 
important updates.  We have two new members of the extended volunteer 
team.  Please welcome: Swim Team Manager- Tim Libby Associate Member 
Representative- Megan Rosenblatt 
 
Tim will be responsible for leading our Chase Creek Blue Crabs this season!  Not only 
did he grow up in Winchester but also was a Blue Crab himself and holds the 8&Under 
25 free record!  Additionally, a huge thank you to Sonya Williams who has dedicated 
countless hours these past few years to ensure our swim season was a success. Thank 
you!  We are fortunate that Tim will have the assistance of Susan Hamilton to organize 
and prepare for meets. Thank you Susan for continuing to support the team. Lastly, our 
team has been fortunate to have Bob Sanderson representing Chase Creek as the 
GASL (Greater Annapolis Swim League) representative.  Bob also serves on GASL's 
board, so this year, we have asked Suzanna Navarro-Monzo (a member of our board) 
to take on this responsibility. Thank you Suzanna for committing to this.  
 
 
In addition to the swim team volunteers, we have a new Associate Member 
Representative this year.  Please welcome Megan Rosenblatt who will represent those 
associate members and the insight/perspective they bring to our community.   Another 
huge thank you to Kerry Petz who has served in this capacity for many years and not 
only brought valuable insights, but also supported the many projects and initiatives over 
the years for improvements.   
 
We have a wonderful community of members!  Without your commitment to the pool 
and willingness to volunteer- we wouldn't have this treasure to enjoy each summer. 
Our next board meeting is March 4th.  Your board is hard at work to outline the strategy 
for this season and will share more information in the coming weeks.  We hope to post 
this season’s registration at the end of February, so please watch for updates on 
our website and via emails!  
Many thanks to each of you for your support of our pool!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Your Chase Creek Board 
 


